
 
 
 

 
 
Memo: 
 
Department of Ecology 
Scott Waller- Planning Specialist 
RE: Amendment to City of Sumner’s SMP 
 
The scope of the proposed amendment is to update Sumner’s shoreline master program to reflect 
the adoption of the new FEMA Flood Insurance Rate Maps.  The City of Sumner was required to 
adopt FEMA’s updated FIRM’s by March 7, 2017 and ordinance No. 2596 was passed on 
February 27, 2017.   
 
 
Scott Waller 
Planning Specialist  


